

BUDDHIST CHURCHES OF AMERICA ENDOWMENT FOUNDATION

Social Welfare Fund

Dear BCA Members and Friends,

It is with sincere hope that this letter finds you and your loved ones enjoying good health.

The COVID-19 pandemic and ongoing environmental disasters have strained the economic security of countless people as well as the charities constantly called to action.

The Social Welfare Fund is dedicated to supporting the needs that have arisen during these challenging times, including:

- Food programs, which have seen major increases in requests for assistance
- Western region wildfire disaster relief
- Charities connected to local temples. We encourage temples to apply for our donation matching, volunteer program, and direct aid grants.

Because of your compassionate *dana* throughout the years, the BCA Social Welfare Fund has been able to help people all around the world. We humbly ask for your continued support of this fund. Together as a *Sangha*, we can make a meaningful difference in the lives of many.

Gassho 合掌.

Rev. Marvin Harada	Dr. Kent Matsuda	Celeste Sterrett
Bishop	BCA President	Social Welfare Chair
•		
Please make yo	our gift online at buddhistchu	rchesofamerica.org
	or mail this form with your check, paya	ble to:
郵送の場合	は下記ご記入の上、添付の封筒に小切手を同	封してください。
BCA Endowment Foundation, 1	710 Octavia Street, San Francisco, CA 941	09 • 415-776-5600 • <u>donate@bcahq.org</u>
Name 氏名	Temple/Church 所属寺	院
Phone 電話番号	E-mail メール	
「11011に 电前田 ケ	Ŀ-man / ール	

Thank you for your generous donation to the Social Welfare Fund! ソーシャルウェルフェアーファンドへのご寄付ありがとうございます。